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Tuesday 1st March 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back! 
 
As you will be aware, World Book Day is this week, and we are not dressing up this year.  
We will be celebrating in lots of different ways on Thursday and Friday though, including 
our poetry competition. 
 
We would also like to have a ‘Book Swap Shop’.  If your child has a book that they no 
longer read, they can bring it to school and swap it for a different one.  The book must be 
in good condition for another child to take home and read. 
 
If you have a book to swap, please bring it to school on Thursday.  Your child will be given 
a ticket in exchange for their book.  On Friday, children with a ticket will be able to go to 
the ‘swap shop’ and pick a ‘new’/different book to bring home. 
 
This is optional for all children and every child that brings a book will get a book to bring 
home. 
 
Thank you for your support 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss Hooper and Mrs Gordon 
The English Team 


